
 

 

Dear Students, dear Colleagues, 

I would like to remind you that from Monday, with the start of the teaching activity of the new 

academic year, all Professors and students will have access to the Webex Meetings licenses that 

were distributed through a notification by CISCO during the last week. Please check the correct 

functioning of the system on your devices. 

Many Professors followed the training sessions offered last week and over 1200 of them could test 

the new platform in presence in the classrooms. The students received a tutorial on the use of 

Webex which is published on the Beep platform. 

Let me confirm today that we are ready to welcome students and to open safely all the classrooms 

and spaces of the Campuses in Milan and of the regional ones: this important goal is the result of a 

great deal of work by all the Professors, the technical and administrative staff and the students' 

representatives. 

I invite everyone to consult the new COVID Emergency Management Guidelines published today 

on the University website (the english version will be publish soon on this page) 

For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following address: 

monitoraggio@polimi.it  

 

Best regards 

Ferruccio Resta 

Rector of Politecnico di Milano 

https://www.polimi.it/en/landingpages/covid-19/safety/

